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Gibault's 40th Annual Envoy Conference

All are welcome on September 27th for our
annual Envoy Conference. This year we would like
to include family and friends to join us for an open

house and picnic. The registration information is
included to the left. You may complete the form

and submit to Melissa Reed at
melissa.reed@gibault.org. We hope to

​see many of you at our annual celebration.

 
Gibault’s Annual Survivor Games

During summer school, our kids take
on a new challenge each week,
testing their creativity, teamwork,

and problem-solving skills.
Challenges range from creating
their own flag and country to our
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popular Shark Tank challenge,
where each dorm invents something

new or puts their own spin on an
existing idea. Dorms are scored out

of 10 for creativity, participation,
completion, and accuracy. The

living unit with the most points at the
end takes home the win! This year
Gibson West took home the top

prize! Pictured top right is the Survivor
Mascot, and bottom right is the

Gibson West map. Thanks to
all the staff that made this

an amazing event.

 
Campagna Campus Staff

Appreciation and Kid's
Choice Awards

Campagna staff appreciation event
along with Kid’s Choice Award

winners. Great food and fun games
made the day special for all!

 
Terre Haute Campus

Staff Appreciation

The Terre Haute Campus held a staff
appreciation event in June. The staff

were treated to a cookout and
some fun games. We have the best
staff who continue to show up every

day for the kids in our care!

 



Gibault Star

We are bringing back our Gibault Star where we spotlight our employees
every month. Each month we are highlighting a special characteristic or
talent. At the end of each month, we draw a name from all nominated
employees and the name drawn will receive a gift as an appreciation.

June's staff were nominated by their fellow employees for their creative and
artistic talents. The following were nominated:

Meleah Hernandez   
Anne Clendenen         
Samantha Johnson   

Amie Eslinger                
Crystal Mulvihill    

Patricia Bowden           

 Our June Gibault Star winner was Samantha Johnson. We appreciate all
that our employees do for Gibault, without all of you we would not be able

to do what we do for our children!

 

 
 



 

​Knights of Columbus Fundraiser

Don't miss the newest sports team, the Fishers
Freight, on July 19th! Come see the Freight

take on San Diego Strike Force at the Fishers
Event Center. Purchase your ticket today

and help support Gibault. For more
information, please contact Steve Thomas at

stevetsthomas70@gmail.com.

 

Our campus is gorgeous! Thank you to our wonderful maintenance
department that are hard at work every day making our

​campuses beautiful.

 
Knights in Action

Garrett K of C Council #1790 Golf
Scramble was held to benefit our
children. We love and appreciate

the support of our Knights of
Columbus and are honored to be
invited to participate in events all
over the state. Thank you to all of

those who participated to make it a
successful event.
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Knights in Action

K of C Council #437 hosted a
hygiene drive to collect the

necessities are children use every
day. These efforts go a long way in
helping us provide supplies to the
youth and to teach them good

personal hygiene skills.
Thank you to all of those

​who donated.

 

The Odyssey House residents at Terre Haute and Shelbyville are busy working in
their gardens this summer. We are excited to see the product of their hard work!

 
Let them eat cake!

From birthdays to special events, our
kitchen staff makes all events

special. Pictured right is a birthday
cake. Each child receives their own
birthday cake on their special day.

Pictured below is one of the
delicious event cakes created by

our talented staff.

 



McGivney Health Care Center

McGivney Health Care Center staff had a
ball at the Indian's game with some of the
residents. These planned outings are just a

part of what makes McGivney a truly special
place to care for our elderly clients.

 

 
Special ask: Children on our Campagna

Campus need suitcases to carry their items
upon discharge. With the help of our donors,
each child leaves our campuses with dignity

carrying their personal belongings in
appropriate luggage and not trash bags. Thank

you in advance for your consideration.

 
UPCOMING GOLF OUTINGS TO BENEFIT GIBAULT

August 23rd
K of C Council #560 - Crestview Golf Course, Muncie

Contact Joe Huff at 765-730-5489 or jospeh.huff@att.net

August 23rd
Goldie Sr. Memorial Golf Scramble - Greensburg

Contact Paul Goldsmith Jr. at 812-212-8348

August 24th
K of C Council #16008 – Duck Creek Golf Course, Hobart

Contact Robert Mikuly at 219-776-8773

September 7th
K of C Council #656 – Wildcat Creek Golf Course, Kokomo

Contact Roger Davis at 765-434-4009

October 13th
K of C Council #6923 - Fishers

Register online at www.kofc6923.org/golf

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

September 4th
Fr. Campagna Birthday Celebration and Spaghetti Dinner

September 27th
“Envoy” Conference

mailto:jospeh.huff@att.net
http://www.kofc6923.org/golf


October 18th
Men’s BBQ Luncheon at Campagna - details coming soon!

October 28th
Knights Trunk or Treat event at Campagna

October 31st
Trunk or Treat event at Terre Haute

November 8th
Campagna Ladies Luncheon

 
Please visit our website at www.gibault.org to
stay connected with our campuses. You can
now access our newsletters, Messengers, and

Annual Reports directly from the site. 

 
WE ARE DIGITAL

Please go to www.gibault.org and sign up to receive
our monthly Newsletter, as well as stay up to date on

what is happening around our campuses. 

 
Providing life-changing opportunities for children, adults, families and communities.
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